
FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
- 

*“Cf-Plasma &sorption Mass Spectrometry 

There will be a workshop on June 15-19, 1992, on the 
topic of *“Cf-Plasma Desorption Mass Spectrometry 
(PDMS). It will be held in Gasp&, Quebec, Canada. 
The focus of the meeting is recent advances in the 
fundamentals, applications, and commercialization of 
252Cf-PDMS. However, the sessions on gas-phase 
fragmentations and time-of-flight reflectrons will be of 
general interest. 

This remote area in Quebec is noted for its spectac- 
ular confrontation of mountains and sea. This area is 
surrounded by parks, beautiful beaches, and small 
fishing villages. For more information, contact Dr. 
Catherine McNeal, Department of Chemistry, Texas 
A & M University, College Station, TX 77843-3255, or 
phone 409-845-2355 or fax 409-845-8987. 

The 19th Federation of Analytical Chemistry and 
Spectroscopy Societies 

This meeting will be September 20-25, 1992, at the 
Adams Mark Hotel, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. The 
deadline for abstracts is March 4, 1992. Papers are 
solicited in all areas of analytical chemistry including 
mass spectrometry. For information on the scientific 
program contact Barry Lavine, Program Chair, De- 
partment of Chemistry, Clarkson University, Pots- 
dam, NY 13676, or FACSS National Office, P.O. Box 
278, Manhattan, KS 66502, or phone (301) 846-4797. 


